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6 June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

This summer a team of Senior School pupils are travelling to work in Uganda with our 

whole school charity Charlene’s Project. They will be working in the secondary school that 

we have helped build through the generous support of pupils, staff, parents and friends 

of the school, and we look forward to hearing of the impact they have while working 

there. 

There will be a craft and sports component to the programme in Uganda this summer, 

and the Glenlola team would love to bring out material that could be used in this work. 

We are asking your daughter to bring in one of the items below if they wish to contribute 

and are able, and partner with the team going to Uganda and the students in Uganda 

that we support as a school. Your support will be massively appreciated by the students 

in Uganda. 

If your daughter wishes to participate in this optional activity, please send one of the 

items below with them to school to bring to Mr Barr’s room (U39) by Friday 14th June: 

➢ Colouring pencils (especially important) 

➢ Empty Laptop Bags 

➢ Felt tips 

➢ Pencils 

➢ Pens 

➢ Rubbers 

➢ Sharpeners 

➢ Stickers e.g. well done; gold stars 

➢ Skipping ropes 

➢ Whistles 

➢ Balls (small – tennis ball sized; especially important) 

➢ Balls (flatpack or foam; especially important) 

➢ Footballs (flatpack; especially important) 

Thank you for your support. 

Mr Barr 

Charlene’s Project Co-ordinator 

 

 

 

 


